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Calling all future kindergarten students for Kindergar-
ten Kick-Off!  The Early Learning Center at George 
Earle will be hosting a Kindergarten Kick-Off on Mon-
day, April 17th at 6 p.m. to welcome all  incoming kin-
dergarten students and parents. Future kindergarten-
ers and parents can meet the kindergarten staff, learn 
about curriculum, prepare for registration, and get 
answers to frequently asked questions.  It is a great 
night for some fun and learning!  Help spread the 
word. 

Kindergarten Corner  (Tips for Helping Your Child) 
-Your kindergartner is a reader!!   Encourage your child to read his/her “just right” books at home.   

-Not only is it important for students to learn to read words, but it is important for them to also think about what 
they are reading to comprehend the story.  When reading at home, remember to ask your child questions about 
what happened in the story.  Talk about the beginning, middle, and end.  You can do this when watching movies 
too! 

-Keep practicing the sight words!  The students are learning about 6 new words a week!  Try having your child 
use them in their writing too.  Their words should match their picture. 

-Number sense and problem solving are important skills to develop at this age.    

-Look out for our next Kindergarten and Coffee Parent Meeting to learn more about your child's development 
and how you can support your child at this age.   

Read Across America 

Join in celebrating reading with your child February 27-March 3rd!  Enjoy books together 

at home each night.  We all know how fun Dr. Seuss books can be with his silly rhymes and 

made up words.  These books not only bring enjoyment to reading, but also help students 

learn the skill of rhyming and pace when reading.  Students are invited to dress up this 

week to celebrate different Dr. Seuss books.  Check out the calendar to learn more about 

what to wear. 


